
PUBLIC NOTICE

ADOPT 2025 BUDGET

A public hearing will be held in 
the Office of the District Attor-
ney of the Sixteenth Judicial 
District- Iberia Parish, 300 Ibe-
ria St. Suite 200, New Iberia, 
Louisiana, at 3:00 p.m. on Mon-
day, December 16, 2024, for the 
purpose of adopting the District 
Attorney’s budgets for the year 
2025. The proposed budgets 
will be available on Monday, De-
cember 2, 2024, in all offices of 
the District Attorney and may be 
inspected by the public during 
regular business hours, Mon-
day through Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 
4:30 p.m. The proposed budget 
may also be viewed online at 
www.16jda.com.
M. Bofill Duhé
District Attorney
Sixteenth Judicial District
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